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05th July 2022 

  

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

This letter is a reminder of the details regarding the Matilda trip on 

Wednesday 13th July. We would like children to arrive from 8:00am and no 

later than 8:15am. We leave at 8:30am and plan to be back for 8:00pm (you 

will be updated if this changes). 

 

If you are entitled to Free School Meals; we will be collecting these from the 

canteen before we leave. For others, we would ideally like your child to bring 

a packed lunch, however, we will be having a short stop at the services 

where there is a starbucks, KFC, and a waitrose. Your child may bring money 

for food and any souvenirs they want to purchase, though they are 

responsible for that money. 

 

We are also allowing children to bring phones on the trip if they wish, 

however, if they are used inappropriately in any way, then we will confiscate 

them for the rest of the trip. 

 

If you have any questions, please speak to Mr King. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mr R King  

Head of Key Stage 2 

 


